
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Coming up next week… 

31/3/2025 
 

Maths 

Learning in school: 

In maths, children will continue their learning about Mass, capacity and temperature: 

➢ Measure in Millilitres 

➢ Measure in Litres 

➢ Four operations with volume and capacity 

➢ Temperature 

English, Reading & Fluency 

Learning in school: 

In English, the children will continue to make additions, revisions and corrections to 

their non-fiction writing using a bookmark checklist. They will also learn about 

command sentences and that these are used to give orders and instructions. 

 

Reading: 

It is individual reads this week so please make sure your child’s book is in their book 

bag. 

 

Fluency: 

This week, we will look at a poem called ‘Eletelephony’. 

 

Please continue to read at home and upload your comments onto the ‘BoomReader’ 

app. 

SPAG 

Learning in school: 

Children will be reviewing Phase 5 phonemes, graphemes and tricky words. They will 

practise reading, writing and spelling using these graphemes.  

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

 



Geography: Children will be comparing an aerial view of Stoneleigh to an aerial view of 

a school in rural Malawi. Children will be observing and writing a comparison of the 

differences. 

 

RE: Children will design their Easter Garden. 

 

Science: Children will be learning about how animals and plants depend on each other 

in a Rainforest and Ocean habitats. 

 

Art: Children will continue their module called ‘Craft and Design: Map it out’. 

 

PSHE: Children will continue their new module ‘Rights and Responsibilities’.’ 

 

Music: Children will continue their music module for this half term, which is called 

‘Singing: on this Island’. 

 

Computing: Children will continue their computing module ‘Spreadsheets’. 

 

PE: For this half term, the children will be doing Sending and Receiving. 

 

  Homework  

Please look inside your child’s homework book for this week’s homework slip. Thank 

you.  

 

The spelling pack that your child bought home before half term is to remain at home 

so that the children can practise the words as often as possible. This could be on plain 

paper, lined paper or on a whiteboard. Can you challenge your child to use some of the 

words in a sentence? 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Please could children wear their PE kit to school on their class’s PE days. 

Please also ensure that no earrings are worn on their PE days, or that children can 

remove these themselves before the PE lesson. 

 

We are excited to announce that our school's Facebook account is now up and running! 

This platform will serve as a valuable tool for sharing important updates, celebrating 

student achievements, and keeping you informed about upcoming events. We 

encourage you to follow our page and stay connected with our school community. 

Facebook  

 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61569366189820


 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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